
Dear Students and Families,

Hello and welcome to second grade! I hope you had a fun
summer and are looking forward to coming back to school. I am
so excited to be your second grade teacher! I have lots of fun
activities planned and can’t wait to get started in September.

This will be my sixth year teaching second grade at HES
and my fourth year working with my wonderful instructional
assistant, Mrs. Hook. My favorite subject to teach is reading and
I have over 1,000 books in my classroom for you to choose from! I
am passionate about teaching life skills, such as kindness,
patience, and perseverance, in addition to academics.

I recently moved to Hillsborough in June 2023. Over the
summer, I tutored at the Hillsborough public library, spent time
with my family and friends, read books at the beach, and played
with my silly cat, Luna Roo, who you will hear lots of stories
about this year. I have also been getting our classroom ready for
all of you! I am counting down the days until the first day of
school!

Parents, please take a moment to look at the second grade
supply list. We will need these items as soon as possible as we
spend the first few days setting up for the year. Please reach out
to me if you have any questions. I am looking forward to a
fantastic year!

Sincerely,
Ms. Wester

kwester@htps.us


